
 
PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 
CITY HALL – CITY COMMISSION CHAMBERS 

100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 
FORT LAUDERDALE, FLORIDA 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 20, 2019 – 6:30 P.M. 
 

   
       
Board Members  Attendance  Present   Absent  
Catherine Maus, Chair   P   8       1 
Howard Elfman, Vice Chair  P   7       2 
John Barranco    P   7       2  
Brad Cohen    P   7       2 
Mary Fertig     P   8       1 
Jacquelyn Scott   P   9       0 
Jay Shechtman   P   9       0 
Alan Tinter    P   7       2 
Michael Weymouth   P   9       0  
 

 
 

Communication to City Commission 
 

Motion made by Mr. Weymouth, seconded by Mr. Elfman that the City Commission 
direct staff to modify the time of Planning and Zoning Board meetings, which currently 
commence at 6:30 P.M., to begin at 6 P.M. since they often run later into the evening.  
 
In a roll call vote, the motion passed 9-0  
 
Motion made by Ms. Fertig, seconded by Mr. Cohen, that in the interest of providing 
additional notification to neighbors, the City Commission direct staff to modify the Public 
Participation ordinance to include mail notice by the applicant to property owners in the 
immediate proximity of a proposed development; which could be specified as adjacent 
to, contiguous to, or immediately north, south, east and west of the subject 
development, to be notified by mail of the date, time and place of the development 
presentation to the Planning and Zoning Board. 
 
In a roll call vote, the motion passed 9-0  


